
 

 

 

 

To: the British Embassy, Beijing 

 

 

                                            September 3, 2018 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

This is to certify that Ms/Mr. XX, Position/Title, is invited to visit United Kingdom of 

Great Britain and Northern Ireland for Purpose in November 2018. We confirm that 

her/his expenses including international airfares, medical insurance, accommodation 

and subsistence associated with this trip will be covered by Beijing Wuzi University. 

She/He will be back and continue her/his work in Beijing Wuzi University after the 

visit. 

 

 

 

 

 

Director of Department of International Relations 

Beijing Wuzi University 

Address: No. 321 Fuhe Street, Tongzhou District, Beijing, P.R. China, 101149 

Tel: 0086-010-89534553 

Fax: 0086-010-89534109 


